
 

Issued by:    Sgt. Brazzel   

Time:        11:12 AM  

Topic:          SILVER ALERT  

 **********************LOCATED*********** 

The Hurst Police Department has asked Texas DPS to issue a Silver Alert for a missing 

82 year old male, who has been identified as John Louis Hester.  Mr. Hester left a local 

assisted living facility in the 200 block of E. Plaza Blvd at approximately 5:40AM without 

notifying staff and is believed to be on foot in the area.  Mr. Hester has been diagnosed 

with dementia and is considered a missing and endangered person.  He is described as 

a black male with black hair and brown eyes.  He is 5’ 7” and weighs approximately 150 

pounds.  His clothing description is unknown.    

If found call Hurst PD Dispatch 817-788-7180.    

  

For additional information,  

please contact: pio@hursttx.gov  
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